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BACKGROUND : 
 
City Staff recently issued a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) to provide Financial Advisory 
Services to the City of Corpus Christi.  The City’s current Financial Advisor, M.E. Allison and 
Company has provided this service to the City for the past 58 years.  It is a best procurement 
practice to solicit requests for qualifications in order to ensure that the City is receiving the best 
goods and services at the best value available.  To the best of Staff’s knowledge, this is the first 
time in over 50 years that the City’s contract for Financial Advisory Services has been put out 
for competition in the marketplace.  This presentation provides the City Council an update on 
the qualifications of the Financial Advisory Firms that responded to the RFQ and the next steps 
in the evaluation process.   
 
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
PowerPoint – Financial Advisory RFQ Presentation 
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